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Our project for Terms 3 and 4 is based on the book ‘The Nowhere 

Emporium’ which is one of the Year 5 recommended reads. As it is the 

Year of the Arts, we began our project by creating our own individual 

snow globes, linking to part of the story, and have begun making mood 

boards for our own ‘Wonder’.  

 

In English we will be writing newspaper reports about the mysterious 

appearance of the Nowhere Emporium applying our skills in using direct 

and reported speech and relative clauses.  

In Maths we will be beginning our learning of fractions next week. 

Kilve Court: 

The Kilve Court information meeting for parents will be on Monday 4th 

February at 3.40pm.  

Reminders: 

• Mathletics homework 

• Practise spellings and times tables 

• Read at least 5 times a week 
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